From: judy [

Sent: 09 July 2020 19:46
To: Hayley Smith
Subject: Comment on Radford Semele Neighbourhood Plan

[ support all the policies set out in the Plan. I am particularly pleased that road satety for cyclists and
pedestrians has been emphasised as we desperately need more safety measures 1n the village such as pinch

points, speed enforcement and footpaths for the new development and to Canalside Community Food
Judy Steele




